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Human Tissue Authority 

2nd Floor 
2 Redman Place 

London  
E20 1JQ 

Tel: 020 7269 1900 
Web: www.hta.gov.uk  

Email: enquiries@hta.gov.uk  

Date: 10 October 2023 

By email to:   

Dear , 

Freedom of Information request 

Thank you for your Freedom of Information request, which was received by the 
Human Tissue Authority (HTA) on Wednesday 4 October 2023. Your email outlined 
the following request: 

“I am sending this request under the Freedom of Information Act. 
 
The Caldas Group, also known as the Caldas Lab, is a research group based at the 
Cancer Research UK Cambridge Institute (also known as “CRUK CI”) in the 
University of Cambridge. 
 
I would like to request any correspondence relating to the Caldas Group held by HTA 
dated between 1st April 2020 - present. 
 
If you need any further information from me in order to deal with my request, please 
email me at . 
 
If you are encountering practical difficulties with complying with this request, please 
contact me as soon as possible (in line with your duty under section 16 to advise and 
assist requesters), so that we can discuss the matter and if necessary I can modify 
the request. 
 
If you are able to supply some of this information more quickly than other items, 
please supply each item when you can rather than delay everything until it is all 
available. 
 
If it is necessary for any reason to redact any information, please redact the 
minimum necessary and send me the rest of the material, explaining the legal 
grounds for each redaction. 
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Please can you acknowledge receipt of this request”. 

Response 

The HTA has carried out a search on its licensing and records management systems 
and has not found any correspondence relating to the Caldas Group. We have 
concluded that we do not hold the information you have requested. 

Further information 

If you are unhappy with the way the HTA has handled your request for information in 
this case, you may in the first instance ask us for an internal review by writing to us 
at the above postal or email address.  

If you remain dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to 
appeal directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision, at the address below. 
There is no charge for making an appeal. 

Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire SK9 5AF 

Telephone: 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45 
Website: www.ico.org.uk 

Yours sincerely 

http://www.ico.org.uk/

